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I am unequivocally opposed to allowing homeless individuals to camp in our parks. Our parks
belong to all of us and we all have the right to visit, relax and recreate in these special places.
Permitting people to live in these places will undoubtedly infringe on these activities. We must do
better to resolve the problem of homelessness, which is out of control in this city and eroding
everyone’s quality of life. The City of Portland has gone from the City of Roses and the City that
Works to the City of Slums.
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